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The arches for the 
unique misting 
feature arrived on 
23rd June. 
 
Left – The first of the 
arches being lifted 
into place  
 
Right – The second 
arch being placed in 
the square 
 
 

 
All four arches now 
have pride of place in 
the Market Square.  
 
The project is 
progressing well and 
with phases nearing 
completion it is easier 
to visualise the 
improved public space. 
We would like to thank 
the residents and 
businesses for your 
support and patience.   
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Phase 1 - Market Square Public 
Realm & Fog Misting feature -
28 weeks This extends over the 
full construction period and 
includes all works within the 
square. The bespoke water 
feature has now been installed. 
Work is continuing to complete 
the remaining paving in this area 
and around the water feature.  

 

Phase 2 – West Side King Street Pedestrian Area & Tree 
Planting - 10 Weeks. The new coach bays in Church Street 
are now operational. Clearance activities including the 
demolition of raised planters, removal of pedestrian railing 
and enabling works have also been completed. Four new 
trees are to be planted within this area and the root cells 
and root directors are in place and paving is ongoing. 
Finishing works including installation of lighting, signage, 
street furniture, additional soft landscaping and planting of 
the trees will follow on later in the scheduled works. 
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Phase 3 – West Side Cannon 
Street Pedestrian Area - 7 Weeks  
The pedestrian area on the west 
side of Cannon Street has begun 
and will continue over the next 
couple of weeks. The scope and 
sequence of work is similar to 
Phase 2 except there are no 
significant utility works or tree 
installations required. 


